
INPEX JODCO Foundation, Emirates Falconers’ Club Sign Falconry Collaboration 

Agreement on the UAE-Japan Falconer Friendship Program 

 

The INPEX JODCO Foundation (the Foundation) announced that it has signed Falconry 

Collaboration Agreement with Emirates Falconers’ Club (EFC), a non-profitable 

organization of the United Arab Emirates (UAE), to jointly implement cultural exchange 

projects between the falconry cultures of the UAE and Japan based on the memorandum 

of understanding*. 

* https://www.inpex.co.jp/english/news/assets/pdf/20230126_b.pdf 

 

 

 

 

Together with EFC, the Foundation plans to carry out mutual exchange projects between 

the falconry cultures of the UAE, which is an important cultural heritage in the UAE 

and is also registered as a UNESCO Intangible Cultural Heritage, and the falconry 

culture of Japan. Additionally, the Foundation plans to conduct projects for the 

promotion of traditional cultures of both countries to youth. 

 

The Foundation will continue to promote mutual understanding and friendship between 

the UAE and Japan. 

Agreement signing ceremony 

H.E. Majed Ali Al Mansouri / Secretary General, EFC and Hiroshi Fujii / President Director, INPEX 

JODCO Foundation 


